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Dear Families, 
 

                           

Today we celebrate Red Nose Day. It was 
wonderful seeing the children and staff dressed 
up in red along the school. 

Leeds Class News  

This week the Leeds class students have practiced 
their life skills by going to a local shop on the bus and 
buying fruit for Leeds cafe, as well as using what they 
have learned in maths about money. This half term 
Leeds class learn how to play hockey safely, how to 
hold the stick or how to play as a team. On Thursdays, 
they had their visit to the forest school, where they 
read stories with Rachel and played related games. 
They always end their week watching and 
commenting on photos what they did during the 
week, all accompanied by the fruit snack that they 
bought at their community outing. 

 

 

 

Carisbrooke Class News  

Carisbrooke class are going out every Friday 
afternoon! We have been to the Costa cafe in Milton 
Tesco where we enjoy a hot chocolate with 
marshmallows. Our learners are making us proud, 
every day! Watch this space for a day trip in the 
summer term. 

Castle School 
Cambridge 



 

Dover Class News 

On Thursday, Dover class went to the Powerhouse 
Games, at the University of Cambridge sports field. 
Everyone had such a fun morning playing games such 
as walking football, sitting netball and new-age 
curling, and many other fun activities. We all felt so 
welcomed by the other schools, and love our colourful 
new t-shirts and sparkly new medals!  

 

Moving On Event  
We had a successful 'moving on' event on Tuesday. 
Various organisations such as CRC, pathway advisors, 
switch now, the Phoenix trust, Rowan and more came 
to the school to discuss opportunities for our pupils 
after they finish castle. Parents and pupils were 
invited to speak to the organisations and we had 
some former pupils here representing their 
placements.  

If you have any questions about what your child can 
do when they leave castle school please contact Clare 
on claidler@castle.cambs.such.uk

  



 

Safeguarding  

We have been reviewing our safeguarding measures 
around the building in terms of site security. Next 
week we will see the installation of CCTV and signs 
regarding this within our main reception and foyer 
area. We want to be proactive in our protective 
measures. If you wish to see our policies regarding 
this, please do not hesitate to contact the office.  

Castle school Eid party!  

We are delighted to announce that Castle school will 
be celebrating Eid on the 16th April 2024! Although 
Eid falls during the Spring holiday this is still a great 
opportunity for us to come together as a school to 
celebrate together. The party is an inclusive event and 
everyone is welcome to come and join in with 
activities, explore artefacts and eat some delicious 
food! Details of the day to follow. 

Volunteers wanted 

If you are interested in helping out with the Eid party - 
cooking, organising activities, etc please contact 
kdocherty@castle.cambs.sch.uk 
yhoque@castle.cambs.sch.uk or 
shunt@castle.cambs.sch.uk  

 

 

 
Charlotte  
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